
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER                           Week ending 25th April 2025 
 

Summer term 

 

Welcome back everyone! We hope that you have had a lovely Easter break. It has been lovely to 

welcome the children back and to hear all about their half term adventures. 

 

This week we have been reading a story called ‘Spencer Knows Spring’ to help the children to 

understand the concept of the seasons and the changes that occur in their surroundings and 

environment. We have been out and about in the school grounds looking at our surroundings, to see if 

we could spot any signs of Spring. The children enjoyed finding blossom trees, daisies and even 

bluebells, as well as laying on the grass in the sunshine listening to the bird song.   

 

We have been having a go at creating our own repeating patterns using coloured icing to decorate a 

biscuit. The children really enjoyed this activity especially the end, when they were able to eat their 

biscuit! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

All About EYFS 

This week we are sharing ‘How you can help me with my learning’. This information comes from the 

‘What to Expect in EYFS: a guide for parents’ document. This week’s focus are the Prime Areas of the 

EYFS Framework. 

 

 

 

Happy weekend! The Pre-School 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 
 

 

• Please remember to pre-order your 

child’s school dinner. 

• Please NAME all uniform. Thank you. 

 

 

Please visit our new page on our website, all 

about how you can prepare your child for 

Reception. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Award 

 

 Hayley 

 

 

 

 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

Harris Primary School: Pre-School: Gallery 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/10789


 

 

 

 


